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: January 28, 1998~
, ' ' ' *
b : Mr. W. L; Goodwin -
*

Manager Regulatcry Affairs*

' Westinghouse Electric _ Corporation
Commercial Nuclear Fuel Division
Drawer R
Columbia, South Carolina 29250

SUBJECT: - REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL 'NFORMATION - REQUIRED CRITICALITY
SAFETY ANALYSIS SUMMARIF.S (TAC NOS. L30812, L30840, L30862,
L30863, L30877, L30881, L30888, L30913, AND L30974)

Dear Mr. Goodwin:,

As a result of the discussions during the January 9,1998, meeting, we are reconsidering our
request for additional information dated November 25,1997, and you need not reply directly to -
that request.

The discussions during the January meeting revealed that our technical review would be better
served by a direct site visit.- As we have discussed subsequently, two of our technical -
reviewers are visiting your site this week. Based on the results of that site visit,we will-
reconsider the additional information needs. If we identify such information needgwe will-

. communicate them to you in February 1998.
_

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (301) 415-8116 cr e-mail
' CEGi@NRC. GOV.

Sincerely,

. Original signed by:
' Charles E; Gaskin
Project Manager
Licensing Section 1
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS L
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' 'g 'a UNITED STATES>
,

,g 'j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
,

g $ WASHINoToN, D.C. 20066-0001

%, , , , , , *#* January 28, 1998

Mr. W. L. Goodwin
Manager Regulatory Affairs
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Commercial Nuclear Fuel Division
Drn w R
CSur,J ''., South Carolina 29250

SUf3E C1: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION - REQUIRED CRITICAllTY
SAFETY ANALYSIS SUMMARIES (TAC NOS. L30812, L30840, L30862,
L30863, L30877, L30881, L30888, L30913, AND L30974)

Dear Mr. Goodwin: h

As a result of the discussians during the January 9,1998, meeting, we are reconsidering our
request for additional information dated November 25,1097, and you need not reply directly to
that request.

The discussione during the January meeting revealed that our technical review would be better
served by a direct site visit. As we have discussed subsequer'tly, two of our technical
reviewers are visiting your site this week. Based on the results of that site visit,we will
reconsider the additional informatior,.*et.ds. If we identify such information needs,we will
communicate them to you in February 1998.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please co'1 tact me at (301) 415-8116 or e-mail
CEG1@NRC. GOV.

Sincerely,

s

harles E. GallCn
Project Manager.

Licensing Section 1
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS
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